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Erica Krauss

From: donotreply@daytonfreight.com
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 12:10 PM
To: Logistics
Subject: Dayton Freight Service Alert

 
 

 

 

Service Alert  
 

 

Our Partner, Oak Harbor Freight Lines has reported the following restrictions are in 

place today due to severe winter weather:  

 

Closed 

Eugene, OR 

Bend, OR  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience as they manage 

these conditions and the safety of their employees. All updates will be posted on our 

website at www.daytonfreight.com. If you have any questions about this information 

please reach out to your local service center or Corporate Customer Service at 

1.800.860.5102 ext. 803016.  
 
  
 

 

 

Thank you for your business! 

This email was sent from a notification-only address that cannot accept incoming email. Please do not reply to the email. 
If you wish to unsubscribe to this message, click here. 
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Dayton Freight Lines, Inc 
6450 Poe Ave.  

Dayton OH 45414 
800.860.5102 

 

    

 

daytonfreight.com 

 

   

 


